
From: Cherry, Brian K
Sent: 2/4/2011 6:26:22 PM
To: 'pac@cpuc.ca.gov' (pac@cpuc.ca.gov)
Cc:
Bcc:
Subject: Fw: Some press-related things

Happy weekend.

From: Horner, Trina
Sent: Friday, February 04, 2011 06:17 PM 
To: Cherry, Brian K; Bottorff, Thomas E 
Cc: Yura, Jane; Johnson, Kirk 
Subject: Some press-reiated things

Brian -

1) I understand the Chronicle is writing a front page/top of fold article for Sunday regarding lines 107 
and 108, and some spending that was planned for those lines but not done. Same general theme as 
the $5 million project on Line 132. I didn't know if you wanted to give Paul a heads up about that.

2) The CPUC released their audits today, going back to 2004. I am not sure which ones yet. We've 
been asked for comment on that. Just wanted you to know, as I heard that the SJ Merc -at a minimum- 
is writing a story now. I think the media response is going to be very general. Obviously, the CPUC is 
aware of this one, since they released the audits.
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